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Child Support inquiry forced to cancel Melbourne public 
hearing  

 
Today’s public hearing for the Federal Parliamentary inquiry into the Child Support Program has been 
cancelled after the House of Representatives was recalled in Canberra today. 
 
The hearing was scheduled to begin at 10.00am in Melbourne but will no longer proceed. The Committee 
regrets any inconvenience caused to witnesses and members of the public.  
 
The hearing will be rescheduled for a date later this year. Further information will be published on the 
Committee website at www.aph.gov.au/childsupport.  
 
 
 
For media comment – please contact Lynnis Bonanno in the Chair’s office on (07) 4944 0662. 
For inquiry information – please contact the Secretariat: 
Childsupport.reps@aph.gov.au | (02) 6277 2223  | www.aph.gov.au/childsupport   
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